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Dear Editor,

Please find enclosed the edited manuscript in Word format 

Title: Sensitivity and Specificity of Community Based Video Capsule Endoscopy in Patients Undergoing Follow Up Double Balloon Enteroscopy
Author: David Tenembaum, MD, Cristina Sison, PhD, Moshe Rubin, MD
Name of Journal: World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy.
ESPS Manuscript NO: 88
The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers:
Reviewer 1: Information was provided on the prep prior to VCE and that the design of the study was to reflect actual clinical practice of referring patients to specialized centers for deep enteroscopy based on the findings of community read VCE studies. Thus, the test characteristics described in this study may be unique to patients undergoing community based VCE followed by expert DBE and may not reflect the test characteristics of VCE in patients undergoing both studies at a tertiary care referral center. However, our study is reflective of real world practice and adds to our understanding of the benefits and limitations of these modalities.
Thank you for reviewing our paper again. We understood the paper was already accepted for publication, so we do not understand this latest review. We changed the title of the paper to reflect the reviewer's concern. We hope this will enable you to publish our paper at this time.

Reviewer 2: Number of active bleeding on VCE was noted, type of small bowel preparation was also mentioned. Angioectasia detection by tertile was added. 

3 References 23,24,25 were added regarding small bowel prep
Thank you again for considering our manuscript for publication in World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy 
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